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06/02/2024  20:57:442023/5228/P SUPPRT Dermot 

McLaughlin

I support this application. The Black Cap was a huge asset to the LGBTQ+ community for many years and I 

believe this application will restore this venue to its proper place within the community again.

06/02/2024  18:31:292023/5228/P COMMNT Naomi Roxton Important draw for camden - especially after such a large number of LGBT venues have closed in London in 

the past decade and there are few in north
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